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Dear Friends of Carol York and the EMDR Research Foundation:

Today is the first anniversary of the tragic and untimely death of our friend and colleague,
Carol York. As many of you well-remember, Carol was EMDRIA's first Executive Director and
served in this capacity for 7 years. Among a handful of others, Carol was a pioneer in
working with children and made EMDR therapy a significant part of her life's work. In
recognition of our loss, Drs. Jennifer Lendl and Curt Rouanzoin requested the EMDR Research
Foundation establish a memorial fund dedicated to EMDR therapy research with children.
They write:

"This fund represents the legacy of our dear friend and colleague Carol York. Without
her, EMDR therapy would not be where it is today. Her heart's desire was to treat
traumatized children and adolescents. This fund furthers that goal and memorializes

her in our hearts."

Please consider honoring her memory by donating to the Carol York Memorial Fund: Hope
for Children. Donations to this fund will be earmarked specifically for EMDR therapy research
with children. It is a meaningful way to pay tribute and show how she continues to live on in

your heart.

Donate Now to The Carol York Memorial Fund: Hope for Children

Thank you for your partnership as we continue our efforts to promote health and growth of
human beings through the support of quality research, evidence-based practice and
compassionate, well-informed clinicians.

The Board of the EMDR Research Foundation is deeply grateful for your generous support of
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its mission. Please know that we acknowledge and appreciate your friendship and many
generous contributions. Please visit our website to see comments from our esteemed
colleagues who endorse this memorial.

Sincerely,
Mé@g%

Wendy J. Freitag, Ph.D.
EMDR Research Foundation President
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